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A note from the Principal ~ 

Dear Jefferson Families, 

I hope you all enjoyed a well-deserved break and had a Happy Thanksgiving.  It’s hard to believe we 
are entering into the month of December.  We have a full month ahead of us and then in January 
we will officially be back home!! 

To honor our students who earned Honor’s Roll and Principal’s Honor Roll, our Trimester 1 Awards 
assemblies will be taking place on Wednesday, December 16th.  5th grade will start at 9:00 a.m. in 
the Monticello’s MPR and the 6th – 8th grade event will take place at 1:35 p.m.  in the Jefferson 
Cafeteria.  We hope you can join us in honoring our students for their hard work. 

During Parent Teacher Conferences, you received your child’s report card and information 
pertaining to our move home to 7500 W. Linne Road.  Please read it thoroughly and contact us 
with any specific questions.  Your understanding of the procedures at our new site will help with a 
smooth transition.   

As we get closer to our move back home to Linne Road we need to start thinking about 
transportation for our Jefferson students. If your child currently doesn’t ride the bus, but will need 
transportation to or from the new school site you will need to complete an application that will be 
sent to you via email soon.  Please look for this email within the next week and return the 
application the school office as soon as possible. If you have any questions regarding the bus 
application, please contact Kim Dunniway at 209-839-3760. 

We look forward to a successful December!  Please do not hesitate to come by and visit or contact 
me at 209-835-3053 or awooten@sjcoe.net.   

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wooten 

Principal 
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Weekly Information 

Monday: 11/30 ~ Minimum Day 1:05 release 
Tuesday: 12/01 ~ Choir in Room #4 – 7:00 a.m. 
Wednesday: 12/02 ~ ASB meeting 
Thursday: 12/03 ~ Choir in Room #4 – 7:00 a.m. 
Friday: 12/04 ~ SPIRIT DAY, Time Travel (wear 
clothes from any time period) 
Jefferson/Hawkins Dance @ Hawkins MPR 
6:00 – 8:00 
 

 

~ WORD OF THE WEEK ~ 
“FEASIBLE” 

 

adjective fea·si·ble \ˈfē-zə-bəl\ 

: possible to do 

Full Definition of FEASIBLE 
1:  capable of being done or carried out <a feasible plan>  

2:  capable of being used or dealt with 
successfully   suitable  

3:  reasonable, likely  

—  fea·si·bil·i·ty  

\ˌfē-zə-ˈbi-lə-tē\ noun  

—  fea·si·bly  

\ˈfē-zə-blē\ adverb 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to 
the following students 

for winning the 
Turkey Trot on Friday, 

November 20th. 
Evan David 

MaryJane Anzo 
Alonzo Ruiz Cervantes 

Makalya Thomas 
Koron Taylor 
Alani Gayles 

Travis Fuentes 
Zharia Dixon 

 

Students must wait ON CAMPUS while waiting 
to be picked up.  We do not want students 

waiting in the park or on the sidewalk.  Parents 
please pull up along the sidewalk on Glenbriar 

Drive and refrain from making U-turns or 
crossing the street to pick up your child.  We 

truly want to make sure your child is safe. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to Nazzy Ebrahimi for 
winning 1st place in the District Bullying 
poster contest. Come by the office @ 

break and receive your prize! 

 

CANDYGRAMS! 

Send a special message with a “Candy Cane 
Gram” to your friends, teachers and siblings! The 

cost is $1 per message or $5 for a full sheet. 
Please return all completed messages to your 
CORE teacher by Dec. 7th. Candygrams will be 
delivered by Dec. 17th. Information was sent 

home before the Thanksgiving break. 

http://www.merriam-webster.com/video/0036-okay.html
http://www.merriam-webster.com/video/0036-okay.html
http://www.merriam-webster.com/dictionary/capable
http://www.merriam-webster.com/dictionary/suitable
http://www.merriam-webster.com/dictionary/reasonable
http://www.merriam-webster.com/dictionary/likely

